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Dear, committee chairs! I urge you to move this legislation through, let rural county's 

manage their cougar populations in the best possible way for their counties. I feel this 

would be a benefit to the cougars themselves, by lowering the population and 

keeping them from running into each other And fighting over territory or being pushed 

into populated areas where there are more interactions with people, and livestock, 

etc.  This would benefit the other wildlife in those counties, people, farmers, and 

ranchers in the counties as well. 


